
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SOHS	News	
February	2020	

			Upcoming	Events	and	Deadlines	

 
    2020 Admissions Lottery 
 

• Sibling Applications: The SOHS Admissions Lottery is scheduled for Tuesday, 2/20/20. 

The application deadline for this lottery is Friday, 2/14. We must receive all sibling 

applications on or before 2/14 so that we may hold spaces for them in the new freshman 

class. Siblings take priority over all other applicants. 

• Re-Enrollment Forms: In order to prepare for the lottery on the 20th, we will need an 

accurate count of our enrollment for the 2020-2021 school year. This enrollment 

information also impacts our budgeting process for the next school year. Please complete 

this important “Intent to Re-Enroll” form, for your returning student, on or before Friday, 

2/7/20.  

 
 

 
 

 

February	Events	@	SOHS	
• February 3rd – 7th …………Family Conference Week…noon dismissal 

• February 4th ……………Community Informational Meeting @ 6:30pm in C-4 

• February 5th …………….High School Day……..noon dismissal 

• February 8th  ……………SOHS Annual Auction @ 5:30pm at Veterans Hall 

• February 13th…………….Parent Education Night @ 6:30 in C-4 

• February 17th………….Presidents’ Day……….NO SCHOOL ! 

• February 20th ……….....Silver Oak Admission Lottery @ 6:30pm in C-4                 Sports	Schedule 

																																																																																																																																						Boys’	&	Girls’	Basketball		
																																																																																																																																																																																																																			2/3/20	@	4:30pm	&	6:00pm	

																																																																																																																																																																																																																			2/4/20	@	4:30	&	6:00pm	

																																																																																																																																																																																																																			2/10/20	@	4:30	&	6:00pm	

 



 

 

Lorem	ipsum	dolor	sit	amet,	consectetur	adipiscing	elit.	
Nulla	id	ante	quam,	quis	faucibus	arcu.	Curabitur	ut	erat	
id	ligula	dapibus	adipiscing	non	vitae	risus.	Phasellus	eget	
urna	urna.	Vestibulum	a	mauris	sit	amet	velit	accumsan	
suscipit	sed	id	massa.	Cras	lobortis	pellentesque	sapien.	
Aenean	leo	turpis,	tempor	sit	amet	luctus	eu,	feugiat	ut	
urna.	Proin	ac	mi	ut	lorem	rutrum	tincidunt	id	ut	mi.		

Phasellus	consequat	elit	bibendum	est	vehicula	
consectetur.	Vivamus	lectus	eros,	lacinia	sed	consequat	
ut,	ultricies	vitae	velit.	Curabitur	nec	fringilla	lectus	
lacinia	sed	consequat	ut,	ultricies	vitae	velit.	Curabitur	
nec	fringilla	lectus	

 

FAMILY	CONFERENCES	

First	 semester	 Family	 Conferences	 are	 scheduled	 for	 the	 week	 of	 February	 3rd.	 In	 order	 to	

accommodate	all	of	 the	conferences,	noon	dismissal	 is	scheduled	 for	 that	week.	Advisors	have	

been	 contacting	 each	 family,	 via	 email,	 text	 and/or	 phone,	 to	 set	 up	 appointments.	 These	

conferences	are	mandatory,	as	they	are	a	review	of	the	student’s	first	semester	grades	and	goals.	

Please	 note	 that,	 the	 junior	 class	 advisors	 are	 scheduling	 the	 conferences	 for	 their	 families	

throughout	 the	 month	 of	 February.	 Ms.	 Rodriguez	 will	 be	 facilitating	 these	 college-planning	

meetings.		
 

 

All students deserve equal access to unbiased, comprehensive sexual health education. The California Healthy Youth 

Act was enacted in 2016 requiring public schools to provide this education to all students in middle and high school. 

Planned Parenthood Mar Monte, based here in Hayward, will be providing this required education to our students. All 

seniors and sophomores will take these hour-long classes, twice per week, for three to four weeks. The freshmen and 

juniors will have a one hour presentation about “Consent” during advisory period on Wednesday, 2/29/20. 

These Planned Parenthood educators will be presenting our Parent Education Night this month to review this 

curriculum and answer your questions. Please plan to attend this very informative meeting on Thursday, 2/13/20 at 

6:30pm in C-4. 

	

	SOHS	2020	Annual	Auction 
.Silver Oak High School is hosting its Sixth annual Auction and Dinner (and its first Crab Bake) 

event on Saturday, February 8th  at the Veteran’s Hall, from 5:30 to 9:00 pm. This will be an 

exciting and fun event with music, great food, and a plethora of auction items. We are currently 

selling tickets, on EventBrite and in the office, for $50.00.  

We look forward to seeing you all there!  

If you have any items or services you’d like to donate to the Auction this year, please contact 

Joy@silveroakmontessori.org. 

	
	

please	contact	Marley	Wertheimer.		mailto:marley@silveraokmontessori.org	

	

		

 

									Parent	Education	Night:	2/13/20	

 

 


